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Today,	June	8th	is	the	last	day	of	school	and	will	be	an	exam	makeup	day.		Dismissal	time	for	the	High	School	is	11:00	AM.	
	
Attention	9th	&	10th	grade	students:	If	you	have	not	already	received	your	PSAT	10	results	online,	you	can	stop	by	the	
guidance	office	to	get	a	copy.			
	
Students	who	did	not	receive	their	2017-18	Course	Verification	Sheets	and	Final	Exam	Schedules	in	Primetime	should	pick	
them	up	in	the	main	office.	
	
Summer	School	Packets	are	available	on	the	High	School	page	of	the	website	and	in	the	Guidance	Office.		Registration	is	now	
open.	
	
Reminder	to	all	students	who	have	signed	up	for	summer	school	and	have	a	balance	due.	Payment	is	due	in	FULL	before	
classes	begin.	
	
Any	students	taking	AP	Physics	1,	AP	Physics	2,	AP	Physics	C,	or	IB	Physics	HL	next	year	should	see	Miss	Doll	in	room	018	to	
pick-up	your	summer	assignment.		It	will	take	about	10	minutes.	
 
AP	Students	taking	AP	Calculus	AB,	AP	Computer	Science	Principles,	and	AP	Computer	Science	A	next	year,	please	see	Mrs.	
Lyons	in	room	012	for	your	summer	assignment.	
	
Art	Students:		All	ART	WORK	MUST	be	picked	up	by	END	OF	SCHOOL	YEAR!		Today	is	the	last	day	to	pick	up.		No	work	will	be	
saved	for	next	school	year.			 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 										Art	Department	
	
Attention	Students:	If	you	did	not	pick	up	your	pre-ordered	yearbook,	please	pick	it	up	in	room	124	or	in	room	126	before	the	
end	of	the	day	today.		
	
Results	for	the	elections	to	next	year's	Student	Council	will	be	posted	outside	room	230.		Any	student	who	ran	for	Student	
Council	should	check	this	list	before	you	leave	for	the	summer.	
	
Interested	in	becoming	a	mentor	for	students	with	special	needs?	Please	consider	joining	Blue	Streak	Connections	for	the	
2017-2018	school	year.	Pick	up	an	application	at	lunches	today	or	stop	by	room	161.	Applications	are	due	to	room	161	before	
the	end	of	the	day.	
	
Manheim	Township	School	District	is	once	again	sponsoring	the	Summer	Food	Service	Program,	providing	free	meals	to	all	
youth	18	and	under.		It	will	be	held	at	three	sites	this	summer.		Meals	will	be	served	Monday	through	Thursday	beginning	June	
19th	and	ending	August	10th	from	11:00	a.m.	to	1:00	p.m.	at	Bucher	and	the	Middle	School;	and	beginning	June	19th	
and	ending	July	27th	at	Neff	Elementary.	This	program	provides	free	meals	to	all	youth	18	and	under	regardless	of	need	or	
location.		No	paperwork	or	identification	is	required.		Meals	provided	will	be	similar	to	a	school	lunch	and	will	include	one	hot	
entree	option	and	one	sandwich	option	from	which	to	choose.		Fruits,	vegetables,	and	milk	are	included.		Adults	can	buy	a	meal	
for	$3.95.		You	can	pick	up	a	flyer	in	the	main	office	for	more	information.	
	
Manheim	Township	Parks	and	Rec	will	be	running	an	Ultimate	Frisbee	league	under	the	lights	at	Weaver	Field	for	ages	15-18.		
Deadline	to	register	is	Friday,	June	9th.		Stop	by	the	main	office	for	more	information	and	for	a	registration	form.	
	
We	are	excited	to	announce	that	Manheim	Township	School	District	has	strengthened	our	partnership	with	OAL	which	will	
allow	us	to	offer	FREE	PIAA	Physicals	ON	SITE	at	the	dates	below	FOR	MANHEIM	TOWNSHIP	RESIDENTS	ONLY.		Please	pass	this	
information	along	to	anyone	who	may	have	a	desire	to	play	interscholastic	sports	next	year.	
-Tuesday,	June	13th	-	6:00	-8:00	PM.		Please	enter	through	the	high	school	cafeteria.		We	will	open	the	doors	@	5:15	PM	to	
allow	students	to	stand	inside.	
-Either	August	2nd	or	3rd	-	6:00	-8:00	PM.			Please	enter	through	the	high	school	cafeteria.		We	will	open	the	doors	@	5:15	PM	
to	allow	students	to	stand	inside.	

	


